
WELCOME BACK 

We were all delighted to 

welcome back the         

children, after what has 

felt like a long summer 

break.  I hope you all got 

to spend some fun filled 

days and weeks with your 

little ones.  The            

children look amazing in 

their fresh uniforms—

thanks for supporting us 

with this.  There are still 

quite a lot of children who 

do not have a tie.  We like 

all of our children to wear 

their full uniform so please 

ensure they don’t leave it 

hiding under the bed!! Ties 

can be purchased form 

the school office every 

day.  I do try to remind 

parents regularly that our 

skirts or trousers should 

be grey...NOT black!  We 

currently have some    

children who are still    

wearing black, despite it 

being at the start of a new 

year.  I can speak from            

experience that at        

Secondary they are really 

strict with uniform and            

variations are not         

accepted.  Let’s teach 

them the importance of 

following rules, especially 

when it is such a simple 

one as choosing the right  

colour. 
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Welcome 

mass at St. 

Anne’s—

17.9.2017 

 

Years 6 & 7 

Unity mass at 

St Thomas 

More Church 

22.9.2017 

 

Ricky Dance 

starts on 

Monday, 

11.9.2017 
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“Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.” 

NEW STAFF 

As we start this new academic 

year, we would like to warmly 

welcome the new members of 

staff to our team.  Miss Lee is 

our new Reception teacher.  

She is getting to know the    

children in Reception and    

getting to know how things 

work at St. Anne’s.  We are 

sure you will welcome her 

warmly.  James Whelan is a 

new TA in year 6.  The        

children are already talking 

favourably about his PE       

lessons so we know he will be 

fantastic for the children and 

the school.  Ricky Brown is 

coming in on Mondays to 

teach dance lessons to some 

of the  children. They might 

have told you about the      

sessions they had with Ricky 

at the end of last summer—

the children loved the day so 

we felt compelled to offer him 

a more regular role within 

school.  Finally, Mrs Ball will 

be coming in to support with 

music across the school.  

Some of the classes will be 

learning to play the recorder.  

How   exciting??  Obviously 

we are missing a few faces 

from last year.  You can read 

about their happy news on the 

next page!  Also, Mrs 

McManus is recovering well 

after her surgery.  She looks         

fantastic so we are all         

delighted with her progress.  

SECONDARY PLACES 

Although the children 

have only just started in 

year 6, it is already time 

to be thinking about   

applying for their        

secondary place.  We 

strongly promote Bishop 

Ullathorne for our       

children, not only         

because it is where the 

majority of the children 

go—making the move 

so much easier for the  

children—but because 

of their outstanding      

academic success.  

Deadline for applications 

is 31st  October.  The 

year 6 children will have 

a leaflet  explaining all. 

 

WELCOME MASS 

There will be a whole 

school welcome mass 

on Sunday 17th        

September at St. Anne’s 

church.  (9.00)  We 

would love to see as 

many of you there as 

possible so we can start 

the new year off as a 

family of faith. 

Here’s to another happy 

and successful year! 



 

 

 

Hello 

My Name is Louie John Wear.  You might know my 

mummy...she is called Mrs Wear.  I made my 

mummy and daddy wait a long time for me to       

arrive.  I was a staggering sixteen days late.  My 

mummy says I am a very happy and content little 

boy, and she is not surprised that I was in no rush 

to arrive.  I weighed a healthy 8lb 6oz.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mummy says she is doing great and is looking     

forward to bringing me in to school to show me off.  

I think both my mummy and daddy are in love with 

me already. xx 

 

Hello 

My name is Farhan Jussab.  My mummy’s 

name is Mrs Jussab.  I just could not wait to 

meet my mummy and daddy so I arrived on 

the Monday 24th July.  I was a couple of 

weeks early but absolutely perfect.  I was 

quite diddy was I was born, weighing just 

6lb 11ozs. but I am already getting to be big! 

 

Welcome to the world, Louie and Farhan.  

My mummy and daddy are loving getting to 

know me and are looking forward to bringing 

me in to show me off!  They are in love with 

me already. xx 



 

“Give people a piece of your heart rather than a piece of your mind.” 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R   

Year 1 Olek Emilia 

Year 2 Michelle Alfie R 

Year 3 Finley Aze Leah Stabler 

Year 4 Peace Conrad 

Year 5 Poppie Alfie 

Year 6 Michel Holly L 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this 

week.   

 

Happy birthday to all of the children who 

celebrated a birthday so far in   

September:  Lenni-Jae and  Ashley 
 

 

Our attendance award will start next week once the 

children have completed a full week. 

We are delighted to announce our new house    

captains.  They are: 

Audrey 

Harvey 

Kacper 

Rae-Ann 

Well done, children.  What an 

honour!   

We are sure you will be        

excellent role models for the 


